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Honorable Alan M. Arakawa

Mayor, County of Maui
200 South High Street
Wailuku, HI 96793

For Transmittal to:

Honorable Michael White, Chair
and Members of the Maui County Council

200 South High Street
Wailuku, HI 96793

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR 2018 - SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL PROGRAM SPECIAL FUND

Dear Chair White:

Our Department is pleased to inform you of the receipt of a Fiscal Year 2018 grant from the State
of Hawaii, Department of Transportation for the subject program for the period of July 1, 2017 to June 30,
2018 in the amount of $92,955.73. This grant is found in Ordinance 4456, 811165(2017), Fiscal Year
2018 Budget.

Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sinc^ly,

DAVp C. GOODE
Director of Public Works

DG/NY(ED18-0496)
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cc: Sandy Baz, Budget Director
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